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Dear Dinwiddie Parents/Guardians: 
 
Dinwiddie County High School will be administering the Fall Non-Writing Standards of Learning (SOL) tests on 
the following dates. These dates can also be found on the Dinwiddie County High School website. Parents of 
virtual students will need to have their child at the school by 7:40 a.m., but no later than 8:00 a.m. for testing.  
 
Reading SOL 
Tuesday, January 5, 2021-- B-Day & Rowanty Students 
Wednesday, January 6, 2021-- Fully Virtual Students 
Thursday, January 7, 2021-- A-Day & Rowanty-Virtual Students 
 
Earth Science SOL 
Wednesday, January 13, 2021-- Earth Science Fully Virtual Students Only 
 
Chemistry, Biology, & Earth Science SOLs 
Tuesday, January 19, 2021-- B-Day & Rowanty Students   
Wednesday, January 20, 2021--Biology Fully Virtual Students Only 
Thursday, January 21, 2021-- A-Day & Rowanty-Virtual Students 
 
Algebra I, Algebra II, & Geometry SOLs 
Tuesday, January 26, 2021-- B-Day & Rowanty Students 
Wednesday, January 27, 2021-- Fully Virtual Students 
Thursday, January 28, 2021-- A-Day & Rowanty-Virtual Students 
 
Make-Ups & Expedited Retakes 
TBD 
 
SOL tests cannot be administered remotely; students must be administered the test(s) in person. It is the priority 
of Dinwiddie County Public Schools to protect the health and safety of all staff and students while adhering to 
this mandatory requirement. Therefore, Dinwiddie County Public Schools will follow the CDC guidelines. All staff 
and students will undergo a health screening and temperature checks before entering the building on test days. 
All staff and students will be socially distanced and will be required to wear an appropriate mask or face 
covering during the SOL test administration. In addition, all testing locations will be properly cleaned and 
sanitized.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me by phone, (804) 469-4190, or email, 
ssmith-tucker@dcpsnet.org​. 
  
Sincerely, 
Suzanne Smith-Tucker 
School Assessment & Data Coordinator 
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